
   

 

Announcement of the Resumption of Walk-In Service 

Aberdeen Asset Management (Thailand) Co., Ltd. (the "Company") would like to announce that our walk-in service 

will resume as usual from 8 April 2025 onwards, or until further notice. The service will be available from 9:00 a.m. to 

6:00 p.m. every business day (except public holidays). 

For more information, please contact: 

•  Phone: 0-2352-3388  

•  Email:  client.services.th@aberdeenplc.com    

 

The Company would like to thank you for your continued trust in investing in the Company and ensure that the 

Company continues to strictly implement security measures for both its own internal employees and third parties who 

contact the Company, and has a business continuity plan to support customer service, You can follow the latest 

news and updates on our website https://www.aberdeeninvestments.com/en-th/investor/news  

Announced on 8 April 2025 
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